
 
April 2023 

Lee’s Hill Newsflash 
10200 Old Dominion Pkwy. 
Fredericksburg, VA 22408 

(540) 891-0111 –Phone 
(540) 891-5258 ---Fax 
www.leeshillgc.com 

 
 
Hole in One! 
Congratulations to Sid Seale for his Hole in One on 
March 22, 2023.   Hole #7, 121 yrds with an 8 Iron.   
 
Lees’ Hill Wednesday Ladies League 
April 5th  The Lee’s Hill Wednesday Morning Ladies 
League is ready to begin,  
April 5th  with initial meeting 7:45 am.   We hope 
that you will be able to join us.  The Ladies League is 
set up so that ladies of all abilities (beginners 
included) will be able to have fun and have an 
opportunity to win a prize.  This is a perfect 
opportunity to come out; enjoy the company of other 
women, the weather, and the beautiful scenery here at 
Lee’s Hill.  Interested?   
Please call the proshop 540-891-0111 
 
Tuesday Night Twilight League    
The wait is over!! Starting April 4th the Lee’s Hill -
Twilight Tuesday Night League will resume.  This 
league will be a twilight 9 hole league with a 5 pm 
shotgun start.  Anyone interested in playing in this 
league, please call or sign up outside the Proshop.  
Reservations are a must. 540-891-0111. 
 
Wanted – Players   
Lee's Hill Senior League is currently seeking golfers 

50yrs and over to participate in 
this year’s MVSGA 
tournaments. New Players 
Welcome We play a total of 18 
matches home and away 
against 8 other area courses:  
The tournaments consists of 9 

two man teams in a match play format.  Alternates 
are also welcome. An ACCURATE  handicap is a 
must.  Please contact Rick Gray at 
rgno3putt@aol.com for more information. I will 
also place a sign up sheet in Tavern for new members 
 
 
 

 
Now Available! 

On Line Pre Registration Jr. Golf Camp 
 

It’s time to sign up for Jr. 
Golf Camp!  This year, for 
your convenience, we have  
On Line Pre Registration! 
Visit our website and right 
from the home page you can 
pre-register your child. The 
camp dates, form and 
information 

www.leeshillgc.com   
 
Jr. Golf Camp for June 5-9, this is the first one!        
It’s time to sign up for Jr. Golf Camp!  The camp dates, 
form and information are on line at www.leeshillgc.com.  
Go to the tab for Jr. Golf Camp and download the form, 
fill out completely and turn into the pro shop. (2022 
Dates: June 5-9; July 10-14; July 24-27 
 
PGA Jr. League 

Two Divisions: So far,  20  
are signed up for ages 13 and 
under and 6 are signed up for 
17 & Under.  Contact Jamie 
for details 
jloughan@leeshillgc.com or 
540-891-0111.  
Informational meeting in late 

April and practice begins in May .  Matches to begin in 
June. You can also sign up at PGAJLG.COM 
 
 
Glowball, Friday, May 26 
This is a favorite.  Friday, May 26th  at  9pm, shotgun 

start.  Sign up is a must. Enjoy a nice 
dinner then play 9 holes in the dark. 
Bring your flashlight!  Prizes at 
conclusion.  Call or stop by the pro 

shop to sign up 540-891-0111 
 

Easter 
April 9th 

http://www.leeshillgc.com/
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Tee Times  
As we move forward and the season is approaching, it 
is extremely important for everyone to call when you 
have an update to the amount of players or you can’t 
make it.  When a tee 
time is made a slot is 
filled, this means no 
one can have that 
space.  So for “no 
shows” or too many 
blocks this can be 
hurtful to the course 
and others that want to 
play.  Whether it’s to increase or decrease or to 
cancel, updates are appreciated by all.   
 

 

 
Golf Cart Covers****IMPORTANT 
It’s Spring!  Time to get those cart covers put away 
for the season.  The Pro Shop needs everyone to pick 
up their covers.  If your cover is not picked up the 
club will not be responsible to any loss or damage.  
Please make arrangements to pick up your cart cover 
by calling the pro shop or stopping by the club. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
90 Degree Cart Rule: Important (please read) 
At this time of the year, it is extremely important to 
enter the fairways at 90 degrees to the ball from the path 
in order to help not wear out the turf at the beginning of 
each fairway once leaving the tee box.  We are noticing an 
abundance of wear in these areas 
and we want to avoid putting up 
ropes/signs in order to keep carts 
from damaging the turf further.  
Your help and attention to this 
matter is most appreciated 
 
Dress Code Beginning April 1st 
During the off season we have 
relaxed the denim policy.  Beginning April 1st the no 
denim policy will be enforced.  Proper attire is required at 
all times while on property.  While on the golf course, 
"soft spikes" or non metal spikes must be worn at all 
times.  All shirts must have a collar. Neither jeans nor 
denim pants are allowed at any time.  Your cooperation 
and support is appreciated 
 

 
 
Joggers, Walkers & Site Seers!! 
The golf season is here and we are all excited.  With it 
comes all the beauty that is a golf course!  While we do 
appreciate our many joggers, walkers, dog walkers and 
site seer, we ask that they would use the community paths 
instead of the golf course cart paths 
 
Range Closing 
The Driving Range will close on Wednesdays at 5:30 pm 
for maintenance and clean up.  
 
No Fishing!   
While we understand the ponds are very attractive to those 

that like to fish, it is very dangerous to 
fish on a golf course.  No Fishing is 
allowed and if you see anyone 
fishing, please report it to the Pro Shop. 

The Golf Course, Lee’s Hill, accepts no liability to those 
that get injured while fishing on the golf course. 
 

 

**Take Care** 
Fix ball marks, 90 degrees, 

Trash in cans 
Pick up used Tees 


